
Hi Steve and Fernanda,
I hope you are both doing well.
I want to bring your attention to a youth event being held in Brampton 
next month related to the environment and active transportation. It is 
being organized by Brampton Biosphere Eco-city, a youth led volunteer 
initiative aimed at making Brampton a sustainable city.
The event is a speaking contest where secondary school students 
research and deliver a speech about an environmental issue they are 
passionate about. This year’s contest theme is about sustainable 
transportation. The contest will be held on Thursday April 24, 6:00pm at 
Brampton City Hall in the West Tower.
The contest is open to all Brampton secondary school students. 
Students interested in participating in the contest should contact, 
clarissa@bioecocity.org. Those interested in attending the event 
can purchase tickets through Eventbrite.
Please help promote this event which is being supported by the 
City of Brampton.
 

Sincerely,

David Laing

Link:

http://brampton.biocity.org/youth-environmental-speaking-contest/
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